November £8, 1932

¥r. F., D. Kerns
Bueyeros, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

This is to advise you that I have recelved
ancther eaagl&iﬁt regarding the waste of gas at the
Zerlin No. 1 well of Kumbacs 011 and Gas Company of
Hew Mexico.

Seversl months ago you sdvised me that you
expected to resume drilling operations shortly and
that you should be able to mske & complete gas shut-
off. Under the circumstances we must insist that you
remedy the escape of gas immediately.

Please let me hear frim you in this astter
at your earliest convenience.

Very truly yours,

8tate Geologist
EBWs EP






